
                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                               
                                               
 

                                                    

                                                    

                                                    

                                                    

                                                    

Dear Sir 
I am writing to lodge my opposition to your plan which proposes to build thousands of houses on Green Belt land in the area in which 
I reside. I cannot understand the apparent obsession with the current Council to change Warrington from a Town to a City. As 
someone who enjoys walking in rural areas I sometimes feel that I am taking my life in my hands when travelling from Appleton 
Thorn to Stretton as for the majority of this route no pavements exist and over time this has become a major traffic route. This is one 
of numerous examples of a lack of infrastructure being implemented with more and more houses being built in the locality. I really 
do feel that your plan is an attempt to legalise wanton vandalism of Green Belt land when other options are available.

 Yours 




